
~1 AdERA ENERGY 

January 23, 2015 

Executive Director 
NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: DM 14-298 

Dear Executive Director, 

Agera Energy LLC wishes to expand its service area. As such, enclosed please find 
an EDI certificate of approval for the NHEC service territory. Should you have any questions 
please feel free to reach out to me at 914-236-1406. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Nordlicht, General Counsel 


